
Due to persistent cold conditions and snow 

accumulations on the property, Winter Storage 

2022-23 removal will be set for Saturday, April 

29 beginning at 9:00 am. 

Please remember last in is first out, so please 

be on time to avoid delays and possible towing 

charges as per your signed storage contracts. 

 


